Class 12!

Class 12 have had another super week with lots of fun throughout. The children are

starting to find their feet, becoming more comfortable with each other and starting to

build lovely friendships. In Literacy this week we have been looking at ‘Road’s end’.
The children have engaged tremendously with this short story aiming to use their

imagination and prediction skills to ask and answer questions.

In Topic, we have been looking at our eyes and ears this week, learning about how
sound travels through vibrations and the need for light to be able to see. Even though
there is some tricky vocabulary to learn, the children have all persevered and
demonstrated their developing knowledge by attempting accurate labelling of parts of

the ears and eyes.

Class 12 really impressed us all with their participation levels in PE and really enjoyed
our game of foxes and rabbits, the children loved it so much it was a struggle to end
the lesson! Thank you to those who brought their PE kits, if you haven’t please can

you do so for next week.

Please can all parents/ carers walk up and down the path with the children at the

start/end of the day as opposed to across the car park please.

We hope you all have a brilliant weekend, Class 12 Team



